Response to question taken on notice, 30 October 2018, ACNC

Hello

I’'m writing on behalf of the ACNC Commissioner to follow up some questions regarding the ACNC's
submission to the Select Committee on Charity Fundraising in the 21st Century.

The Commissioner wanted to confirm that the facts and figures in the submission are the most
recent. I'm specifically referring to point 8 of our submission.

We will be able to provide updated figures later this year, or early next, when the 2017 Australian
Charities Report is published.

Kind regards
Sean

Sean Lounder
Director | Education, Public Affairs and Advice | Australian Charities and Not-for-profits Commission


https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/Senate/Charity_Fundraising

